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Re: Apportionments sent to State Controller’s Office for Payment
20 Day Special Apportionment for Charter Schools New Grade Level Expansion, Fiscal Year 2011-12

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify you that the California Department of Education (CDE) has sent an
apportionment to the State Controller’s Office for payment. This second special advance apportionment from
fiscal year 2011-12 funds, in the amount of $7,306,634, is made from Section A of the State School Fund, Item
6110-670-0001 and Item 6110-211-0001 of the 2011 Budget Act, to provide advance funding for charter
schools adding a new grade level. This apportionment is based on the charter school’s first 20 days of actual
attendance.

For more information about this apportionment, please go to the CDE Charter Schools Special Advance
Apportionment, FY 2011-12 Web page at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/pa/chschspcadvi112.asp where,
under the program name, the letter and schedule for the 20 Day Actual New Grade Level Expansion Special
Advance Apportionment, FY 2011-12 are posted. If you have additional questions regarding this
apportionment, please contact Byron Fong, Fiscal Consultant, Charter Apportionments and District
Reorganization Office, by phone at 916-323-0498 or by e-mail at byfong@cde.ca.gov.

Please share this information as deemed appropriate.
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